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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

At Flying Bisons, our focus extends beyond crafting visually stunning digital solutions. We're
dedicated to architecting products that not only dazzle aesthetically but, more importantly,
function seamlessly to unlock business value for our clients.

To guarantee scalability, flexibility, agility and uninterrupted availability for our clients'
applications, we decided to move them from on-premise infrastructure to the AWS cloud with
the help of Chaos Gears.

The Chaos Gears engineers swiftly established a landing zone for us, using their pre-built
solution for rapid deployment. We expected a secure cloud infrastructure tailored to our needs,
seamless and automated application deployment and ongoing cost management. Chaos Gears
met our expectations in delivering precisely that.

Chaos Gears adopted a DevOps methodology during our cloud migration, which they
seamlessly integrated and tailored for our development team. This ensured that the most
effective DevOps practices support our daily operations.

In our collaboration with Chaos Gears, security was paramount. Their meticulous approach to
safety was evident in the flawless operation of the IAM Identity Center for authentication and
authorization.

Knowledge sharing was pivotal in our cooperation. Chaos Gears experts not only guided us
through every phase of migration but also offered ongoing assistance post-migration. With their
steadfast support, we can confidently rely on Chaos Gears, ensuring seamless operations even
after the project's completion.
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